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Dear everyone in Zennor, 

What a strange time it is at the moment! I am missing seeing you all and hearing 

your jokes, seeing your dance moves, and hearing about what you and your 

pets have been up to. I really hope it won’t be long before we are all back 

together again. Make sure you keep a list of things you want to tell me so that 

you don’t forget! 

In the meantime, make sure that you are really making the most of this bonus 

time with your families at home. I know that you are all doing your best with the 

home learning packs, and it is wonderful to see the examples of work that are 

being sent it. Please keep it up – I love seeing what you have been doing. By 

the time we come back to school make sure you can all tie your shoe laces 

(you know how much I love it when you can do it yourself!) and tell the time on 

a clock with hands. I also want you to be creative as much as possible and get 

outside and muddy as much as you can.  

I have been finding huge amounts of joy in spending time with my family, 

playing Scrabble and card games, walking the dog on the beach and planting 

vegetables. My daughter gave me a kitchen haircut and I think it looks alright 

ish…….! I’ve been reading lots too – I love being lost in a book. 

Make sure you all stay safe and be kind to the people around you. Send in your 

pictures so that we can see what you have been up to, and above all find joy 

in something every day.  

 

Much love 

 

Miss Hill 
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